
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday April 12, 2021  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were Richard 

Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin Anderson, 

Gary Larson, Orv Halvorson, Fred Morke, and Rick Schneider. All rose and pledged 

allegiance to the flag. The agenda was approved. 

      The amended minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion 

was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Richard Hansen. 

      Rick Schneider requested approval of a liquor license for Isanti Spirits, LLC. Richard 

Hansen moved to approve. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

      There was discussion of the Scott Carroll property bordering Navajo Street. 

      The treasurer’s report was presented by Brenda Springer. Richard Hansen moved to 

approve and pay the claims. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

      There was discussion of road repair needed in Westbriar, Riverridge Road, Flamingo 

and 17, and Norway and 305th. There are dead oaks across from East Bradford Cemetery. 

The Lake Francis public access needs gravel.  

      The well at The Whitetail building needs attention. Bryan Hathaway will contact 

Bill’s well Drilling. 

      Richard Hansen stated clean-up day is all set. 

      The Appeal and Equalization meeting is Tuesday April 20, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

      The following zoning issues were discussed, a proposed tower on the Fornberg 

property, Lake Francis requests, and the Bradford Hills plat. The board is not opposed to 

the Bradford Hills plat. They will follow the Township road ordinance. 

       A broadband grant request will be put on hold for the time being. 

      We adjourned at 8:25 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded 

by Richard Hansen. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



  

 

 

   

 

 

 


